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27th March 2014

Brilliant Baton!

The Queens Baton Relay route announced.
Awais, Becky, Laiba and Marshall
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Robslee Primary School, Glasgow 

The baton is being held by Chris Hoy.
The Commonwealth baton is currently in the Caribbean and it will tour 70 nations and territories of the Commonwealth.

It will visit all parts of Scotland in the next 40 days.

It will arrive in Scotland on Saturday 14th June.

Villages, towns and cities have been named on the route through Scotland.

The baton will arrive in Glasgow on the 23rd July, just before the games start.

The 2014 Commonwealth games will include 6500 athletes, 71 nations, 17 
Sports and will last 11 days.

Some of the locals have expressed excitement:
“I am quite proud that they’re coming to the area with it but I am sad that I won’t see it because I will be on holiday.” (Mrs Bell, a member of staff at Robslee Primary School).
“I feel excited and shocked that the baton is actually coming to Robslee!” (Amy, a Primary 5 pupil at Robslee Primary School).
Look out for the baton when it comes to a town near you!
More on This Story:  
http://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-scotland-26576556
